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Florida
Power
CORPORATION
Crystal Rivre Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302

February 17, 1993
3F0293-10

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Updated NRC to FPC Incoming Correspondence

Dear Sir:

Please update your service list to reflect a recent change in the address of Florida
Power Corporation's Crystal River Unit 3 Training Facility. The new address for
copies of incoming licensing operator training correspondence is provided below. In
addition, please delete Mr. P. F. Mckee's name from the service list. All other
names and addresses remain the same.

*Mr. Larry C. Kelley
Florida Power Corporation
Director, Nuclear Operations Training
8200 West Venable St.
Crystal River, Florida 34429

* Licensed operator training correspondence

Sincerely,

.

Rclf ( , Widell, Director
Nucletr Operations Site Support
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xc: Regional Administrator, Region II i

NRR Project Manager
Senior Resident inspector
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